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March 21, 2017
ABP |D# 658378

Dr. Megan M. Edison
2615 Beechwood Dr. SE
Grand Rapids, M| 49506

As of March 21, 2017 the American Board of Pediatrics (ABP) confirms that you are
certified in General Pediatrics and are continuing to demonstrate your advanced medical
knowledge, commitment to lifelong learning, professional development and ability to
assess and improve your quality of carein General Pediatrics.

You originally obtained certification on October 21, 2003 and were issued certificate
number 78002. Y ou have completed the necessary activities and are meeting the
regquirements of Maintenance of Certification (MOC) in Genera Pediatrics. Ongoing
certification is contingent upon continuing to meet the requirements of MOC.

Congratulations and best wishes for your continued success in the field of pediatrics.
Sincerely yours,
Da~ G?" WK

David G. Nichols, MD, MBA
President and Chief Executive Officer
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